
 Town Board Meeting – Executive Session 

June 29, 2020 

 

A special meeting of the Town Board was called by Supervisor Fleming at 7:00 p.m.  Town 

Counsel Nancy Tagliafierro was appointed to take the minutes.  

 

On a motion by Supervisor Fleming, Seconded by Councilman Denbaum, the Town Board 

moved into Executive Session at 7:01 to discuss the medical, financial, credit or employment 

history of a particular person or corporation, or matters leading to the appointment, employment, 

promotion, demotion, discipline, suspension, dismissal or removal of a particular person or 

corporation. 

 

Resolution #239       Hiring of Temporary Clerk for the Building Department 

On a motion by Supervisor Fleming 

Seconded by Councilwoman McGlasson 

 

Resolved:  The Town Board unanimously approved the hiring of Beth Andreo as temporary clerk 

for the Building Department, pending receipt of a clean background check, at the rate of $15 per 

hour commencing July 1, 2020.  Ms. Andreo will be training and then temporarily filling in 

during the maternity leave of the current Building Department Clerk, who is expected to return 

sometime during October of 2020.   

 

On a motion by Supervisor Fleming, seconded by Councilwoman McGlasson, the executive 

session was adjourned at 7:12 

 

        Respectfully submitted, 

            

        _________________________ 

        Nancy Tagliafierro  

   

 
 

 


